

## **GLENWOOD SCHOOL**

## Washington Road, Emsworth, Hampshire. PO10 7NN

Tel: 01243 373120

Headteacher: Mrs J Payne BSc (Hons), NPQH E-mail adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk

10th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

## Y11 PUPILS - FUTURE CAREERS MEETING

Year 11 pupils have an opportunity to work with our school Careers Adviser, Clare Jesson from Hampshire County Council's Hampshire Futures Careers and Participation Service.

This term Clare will be visiting on Tuesdays to meet individually with year 11's to discuss their interests and options for their future.

If you would like to attend the meeting with your son/daughter/young person, then please feel free to contact me; <a href="mailto:christelle.de.carteret@glenwood.hants.sch.uk">christelle.de.carteret@glenwood.hants.sch.uk</a>

Yours faithfully

Mrs C de Carteret

Mrs C de Carteret Careers Lead









## **Introducing Your New Careers Adviser – Support for Post-School Options**

**Dear Parents/Carers** 

My name is Clare Jesson, and I'm delighted to introduce myself as the new Careers Adviser working with Glenwood School.

Transitioning from school is a significant step, and I understand that it can come with many questions and decisions. My role is to work closely with the school to provide tailored careers guidance and to help ensure that every young person is supported in making a successful and confident transition into further education, training, employment, or other meaningful opportunities.

To help you make informed choices, I'd like to share a link to valuable resources available on our website: <a href="Course: Hampshire Futures Careers Information Service">Course: Hampshire Futures Careers Information Service</a>
Once on the page, please select the 'Inclusivity & SEND' tab to access a wide range of careers resources. You'll also find a table listing foundation-level courses currently available to learners across Hampshire. For details about individual courses or places of study, please contact the providers directly.

If you have any questions, concerns, or would simply like to talk through the options available, please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Email: clare.jesson@hants.gov.uk







